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May 21, 2020 

 
direct dial 919 420 1719 
direct fax 919 510 6151 

BSnowden@kilpatricktownsend.com 

 
 
Kim Campbell, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC 27699-4300 
 
Re: Docket No. EMP-110 Sub 0, In the Matter of Application of Sumac Solar LLC for a 

Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity to Construct a 120-MW Solar Facility 
in Bertie County, North Carolina – Second Updated Site Plan 

 
Dear Ms. Campbell: 
 
Attached please find a revised site plan (Second Revised Schedule 6) for the proposed solar project 
in the above-referenced docket.   
 
The Applicant has updated the site plan for the Project to remove from the proposed facility the 
westernmost parcel of land on the previous site plan (Parcel Number 6719588786, designated as 
“Block 1” on page 7 of the previously-filed site plan) and all associated equipment.    
 
Through ongoing efforts to refine the design of the Sumac Solar facility, the Applicant has 
discovered an opportunity to remove a parcel from the planned project while maintaining the 
projected output of the facility.  Parcel Number 6719588786 was selected for removal as it is 
located most closely to the Town of Windsor and residential land use. This is an example of the 
Applicant’s holistic approach to developing high quality solar facilities 
 
Other than the removal of this parcel, the Second Updated Site plan is identical to the Updated Site 
Plan filed on May 5, 2020.  Thank you. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Ben Snowden 
Counsel for Sumac Solar LLC 
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